
CITY OF VALDEZ MEMORANDUM 

To: Elke Doom, City Manager 
From: Dean Day, Capital Facilities Director 
Date: July 26, 2017 
Subj: Change Order Report for Valdez Container Terminal (VCT) North Laydown Yard 
 
The VCT North Laydown Yard had a surprising layer of clay on the north side of the area that required 
extra excavation and extra gravel.  As a result, the contract amount was exceeded by $ 19,555.04.  The 
breakdown is as follows: 
 

VCT LAYDOWN YARD - 
BID VS. ACTUAL   BID     ACTUAL   

Bid Item Quantity Unit Total Quantity Unit Total 

Mobilization / 
Demobilization 1 50500 $50,500.00 1 50500 $50,500.00 

Clearing & Grubbing 2.1 500 $1,050.00 2.1 500 $1,050.00 

Unusable Excavation 800 5 $4,000.00 1637 5 $8,185.00 

Type 2 Gravel 3000 8 $24,000.00 2307.79 8 $18,462.32 

Type 2A Gravel 1000 18 $18,000.00 2161.54 18 $38,907.72 

Record Drawing 1 2000 $2,000.00 1 2000 $2,000.00 

   
$99,550.00 

  
$119,105.04 

 


